
May 31, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Stephen D. Dingbaum
Assistant Inspector General for Audits
Office of the Inspector General

FROM: Edward T. Baker III, Director /RA/
Office of Information Services

SUBJECT: STATUS OF RECOMMENDATIONS:  FOLLOW-UP REVIEW OF NRC’S
INTERNET USAGE (OIG-03-A-21) 

In response to your February 3, 2005, memorandum to the Executive Director for Operations,
this memorandum provides the status actions in response to Recommendation 1 of the subject
Office of the Inspector General report.

Recommendation 1: Provide management tools that will assist NRC managers and
supervisors to evaluate Internet usage within their organization to
(1) determine if their organizations are adhering to the agency’s de
minimis Internet use policy and (2) take corrective actions as necessary.

Status: The Office of Information Services (OIS) now provides tools to assist
NRC managers who suspect a staff member may be using the Internet
inappropriately.  The availability of these tools was announced to agency
managers in an April 1, 2005, memorandum from the Executive Director
for Operations (see attached).

The point of contact for any questions related to these recommendations is Arnold “Moe” Levin,
Director, Infrastructure and Computer Operations Division, OIS who can be reached at
301-415-7458 or via e-mail at ael1@nrc.gov. 

Attachment:  As stated
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